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Purchasing Services Office, 801 Leroy Place, Brown Hall, Socorro, NM 87801
Telephone: 575-835-5886 Facsimile: 575-835-6679

MEMO

To: All Vendors

From: Meradeth Montoya, Assistant Director of Purchasing
Date: June 26, 2025

Subject: Cancellation of Bid #2506023F — Overhead Door Series

This memo is to formally notify all parties that the bid for Overhead Door Series, bid number 2506023F,
originally issued on June 18th, is hereby cancelled effective immediately.

The cancellation is due to changes in the project scope that require further review and adjustment before
proceeding. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding.

Should there be a future re-issuance or new bidding opportunity related to this project, all interested
parties will be informed accordingly.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at purchasing@nmt.edu

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
WMeraAteth %}b@%ﬁ/

Meradeth Montoya, Assistant Director of Purchasing



